June 2, 1941
Ref: CC-P

jir. David Weintraub
Hational Research Project
Work Projects Administration
1015 Chestnut Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania
Dear Mr. Weintraub:

There are enclosed herewith WPA Forms 607 and
608, which we ask that you have properly executed by
Mr. Nathan Spero, and return to this office as soon as
possible. No Payment in salary will be authorized until
the above forms are received in this office.

There is also enclosed Mr. Spero's letter of
appointment.

Very truly yours,

HARAY L. KINNEAR
Chief Clerk

Attachments



